
INVITATION
Commemorating the Victims of 1994 Tutsi Genocide

Kwibuka abazize Genocide yakorewe Abatutsi 
mu Rwanda

Dear Sir/Madam,.................................................................
On behalf of the West Midlands Rwandan Community 
Association  (WM-RCA) 
the Chairman of West Midlands Rwandan Community 
Association invites you in the ceremony to commemorate 
the victims of 1994 Tusti genocide in Rwanda.

Awaiting the pleasure of welcoming you 
Appolinaire Kageruka
Chairman WM-RCA

The event will take place on Saturday the 07th April 2012, 
Peace Walk at 3.00PM from Coventry Transport Museum, 
Hales St., CV1 1JD. Event from 4.00PM at Fairfax
St. CV1 5RY Coventry.

Contact: 07949515316
     
Email: kagerukaappolinaire@wmrca.co.uk
             mugishamichael@wmrca.co.uk
Website:http://www.wmrca.co.uk

West Midlands Rwanda Community Association  
commemorates those who suffered and were murdered 
during the 1994 Tutsi Genocide, and creates awareness of
more recent genocides. It provides a focus for reflection on 
the repercussions of the inequality on society. 
It also provides an opportunity to examine issues such as 
racism, discrimination and intolerance; to challenge and 
shape society’s attitude towards prejudice; and to celebrate 
the benefits of an all inclusive, tolerant and multicultural 
society which values human dignity and good citizenship.
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